
Hello Keshequa parents and students! 

 

  The Nunda-Portage Summer Recreation Program will begin operations at the Nunda Kiwanis Park 

beginning on Tuesday, July 5th and end on Thursday, August 11th this year each weekday. The Kiwanis 

Park Program will feature Arts and Crafts at the pavilion, and sports and games in the ballfields and 

playground. Hours are 9:00am until noon. Normal Kiwanis Park activities are FREE! 

  Also, a Learn-to-swim Program will be conducted at Martha Blair’s pool each weekday morning, 9090 

Abbot Road. We model the program after the Red Cross Learn-to-swim Program, beginning with pre-

school water exploration and ending with lifeguard preparation or competitive swim training. Open to 

children of all abilities, kindergarten and up. Sign-ups will be on Sunday, June 26th at the Nunda 

Government Center from 4:30 to 6:00pm. Those who cannot make it to the sign-up can call John 

Gordinier at 468-5534 AFTER June 26th and a lesson time will be found for any swimmers. The Swim 

lessons are FREE! 

  On Tuesday and Thursday afternoon, beginning on July 7th, we will provide school bus transportation to 

the Letchworth State Park Harvey North Pool for recreational swim. The bus will leave the Kiwanis 

Parking lot at 1:00pm and return to Kiwanis at 4:00pm. This recreation swim outing is FREE! 

  New this year, will be a Breakfast and Lunch Program coordinated with the Keshequa School District at 

the Nunda Building. Breakfast will begin at 8:00am. The Recreation Program will take children who have 

participated in the breakfast and walk them to the Kiwanis Park for the morning activities. They will 

again walk the children back to the Nunda building at noon for lunch. This program is open to ALL, 

regardless of age or income, and is FREE! 

 Did I say FREE enough times? There are a few field trips that will cost a nominal amount of money 

(usually about $10 to $12 per child). This includes Glowbowling, Go-Karts, Letchworth Park Nature Walks 

and a trip to a Movie Theatre. These usually are scheduled on a Wednesday morning, and are optional. 

Kiwanis Park activities will continue for children who opt out of the field trips. We finish off our season 

with an all-day trip to Seabreeze Amusement Park in Rochester. This trip usually costs a little over $20 

and is a great value as we provide pizza and snacks along with the transportation. Parents are welcome 

to enjoy the day with us, also. 

  Other activities which may get scheduled are: laser tag, bounce houses and Nunda Historical Society 

learning activities. 

  Questions about the Program can be answered this afternoon or by calling John at the above phone 

number. We hope to see as many children as possible at the food program, Kiwanis activities, Learn-to 

Swim and recreational swim aspects of what is being offered.  

  A great way to kick off the Summer. For the program, respectfully, 

 

       John W. Gordinier 

       Director of Recreation 


